
Chugach Electric Association will be 
installing new electric meters in your 

area over the next few weeks. These 
new meters will help us improve efficien-

cy and reliability and will help track, diag-
nose and restore outages more effectively. 

Here’s what you can expect:

•  Meter installation will take place Monday 
through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 

p.m.

•  As long as we can access your meter(s), you do 
not need to be present for this work.

•  Chugach employees and our contractors will be 
installing all of the new meters. All meter installers 

will carry identification. 

•  Your electric service will be briefly interrupted. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

•  After our visit, you will find an informational door hanger 
to confirm that the work has been completed, or to inform 

you that your assistance is required to complete the installa-
tion.Ge
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If you have any questions, 
please call us at 
(907) 762-4541 

or visit us online at 
www.chugachelectric.com 



PO Box 196300  •  Anchorage, AK  99519


